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QUESTION 1

The application of the Protocol Bridging pattern automatically results in the application of the Data Model Transformation
pattern. 

A. True 

B. False 

Correct Answer: B 

 

QUESTION 2

Which statement regarding intermediate routing is true? 

A. The application of the Intermediate Routing pattern is suitable for handling message routing requirements that are
dynamic in nature and difficult to anticipate in advance. 

B. The application of the Intermediate Routing pattern is suitable for handling pre- determined message paths with fixed
routing requirements that cannot be changed at runtime. 

C. The application of the Intermediate Routing pattern tends to improve runtime performance when compared to an
approach whereby routing logic is embedded within individual services. 

D. None of these statements are true. 

Correct Answer: A 

 

QUESTION 3

A service composition architecture with the following requirements needs to be created: 

1.

 Services will have different periods of availability. 

2.

 Sometimes the destination of a message cannot be determined until runtime. 

3.

 All the services do not support the same messaging protocol. Of the following choices, which patterns should be used
to address these requirements? 

A. Event-Driven Messaging, Intermediate Routing, Atomic Service Transaction 

B. Protocol Bridging, Compensating Service Transaction, Asynchronous Queuing 

C. Intermediate Routing, Data Format Transformation, Asynchronous Queuing 

Latest S90.08 Dumps | S90.08 Exam Questions | S90.08 Braindumps                                2 / 6

https://www.pass4itsure.com/s90-08.html
https://www.pass4itsure.com/s90-08.html
https://www.pass4itsure.com/s90-08.html


https://www.pass4itsure.com/s90-08.html
2024 Latest pass4itsure S90.08 PDF and VCE dumps Download

D. Protocol Bridging, Intermediate Routing, Asynchronous Queuing 

Correct Answer: D 

 

QUESTION 4

Which of the following statements are true? 

A. The application of the Rules Centralization pattern centralizes the governance of business rules so that they can be
modified and evolved from a single location. 

B. The application of the Rules Centralization pattern reduces redundancy by centralizing common business rules-
related logic that would normally be distributed across multiple services. 

C. The application of the Rules Centralization pattern results in centralized business rules that can be applied at
runtime. 

D. The application of the Rules Centralization pattern can lead to a decrease in autonomy because it can introduce the
need for an additional service to be part of service compositions. 

Correct Answer: A 

 

QUESTION 5

Load balancing is commonly associated with which pattern? 

A. Atomic Service Transaction 

B. Intermediate Routing 

C. Service Broker 

D. Decoupled Contract 

Correct Answer: B 

 

QUESTION 6

The Reliable Messaging pattern requires: 

A. the use of standardized service contracts in order to enable message atomic transaction details to be carried in the
message header 

B. a framework for temporarily persisting messages and issuing acknowledgements 

C. the application of the Official Endpoint pattern in order to enable acknowledgement features 

D. a framework capable of bridging disparate messaging protocols in order to exchange schemas between compatible
services 

Correct Answer: B 
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QUESTION 7

The application of the Redundant Implementation pattern helps increase the autonomy of: 

A. redundantly deployed services 

B. service agents that perform load-balanced access to services that are not redundantly deployed 

C. compositions that compose redundantly deployed services 

D. core service logic contained within services that do not rely on the redundantly deployed service 

Correct Answer: AC 

 

QUESTION 8

The application of the Protocol Bridging pattern helps overcome disparity between: 

A. transport protocols 

B. messaging protocols 

C. transaction protocols 

D. policy protocols 

Correct Answer: AB 

 

QUESTION 9

An atomic service transaction requires that: 

A. alternative compensating logic is executed to undo changes that may have been committed by the services
participating in a transaction 

B. a service participating in a transaction either commit or rollback changes in response to the success or failure of the
transaction 

C. services be designed to be aware of all the other services that have also registered as participants in the same
transaction in order to exchange success or failure messages with them 

D. None of the above. 

Correct Answer: B 

 

QUESTION 10

Governance can become an issue with service agents because: 
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A. You will need to determine who will own and maintain the service agents. 

B. Changes to a single service agent can impact multiple services throughout a service inventory. 

C. Service agents need to be versioned, just like services. 

D. All of the above. 

Correct Answer: D 

 

QUESTION 11

The application of the Redundant Implementation pattern can help increase service availability by establishing a
duplicate deployment of a service in order to provide failover support. 

A. True 

B. False 

Correct Answer: A 

 

QUESTION 12

The queue established by applying the Asynchronous Queuing pattern enables service consumer and service to revert
to a stateless condition before a data exchange has fully completed. 

A. True 

B. False 

Correct Answer: A 

 

QUESTION 13

The Process Centralization pattern is a part of which compound pattern? 

A. Enterprise Service Bus 

B. Orchestration 

C. Federated Endpoint layer 

D. Official Endpoint layer 

Correct Answer: B 

 

QUESTION 14

The messaging framework established by the application of the Event-Driven Messaging pattern positions a(n) as being
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responsible for the broadcast of event notification messages. 

A. event management program 

B. synchronous queue 

C. event-driven Web service 

D. database 

Correct Answer: A 

 

QUESTION 15

The Invoice service in an accounting firm is heavily reused by different service compositions. The owners of the service
decide to protect its integrity by disallowing access to any part of its underlying implementation and further want to avoid
the risk of having this service create a single point of failure. Which two patterns should they apply in order to
accomplish this goal? 

A. Contract Centralization, Decoupled Contract 

B. Domain Inventory, Redundant Implementation 

C. Data Model Transformation, Service Data Replication 

D. Contract Centralization, Redundant Implementation 

Correct Answer: D 
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